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Salient points of the discussion:  

 

1. Members were updated on the follow-up work in relation to the recommendations 

made for the refined BAFS curriculum and assessment (C&A) framework. 

Members noted that schools had been informed of the updating of the BAFS C&A 

Guide through EDBCM.   

2. Members were briefed on candidates’ performance in the 2020 HKDSE BAFS 

examination.  

3. Members discussed and agreed on the overarching principles for updating of the 

BAFS Glossary. Members were invited to review and comment on the proposed 

updates on the glossary of terms.  

4. Members were briefed on the latest support measures for BAFS.  

 


